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Eyton Church in Wales Primary School
Newsletter 8th September 2017

	Diary Dates  These are also in Calendar on the website  www.eytonprimary.co.uk
12th September – parents open evening, details below
22nd September 1.15pm  – Macmillan coffee fund raiser with go-kart derby. Mr Griffiths’ class will collect apples for cakes, parents will be able to collect them from school nearer the date.

23rd October 2.30pm – Sharing Time

27th October 1.30pm – Harvest Festival in Church

30th October Half-Term Week

6th November – Back to school for everyone

7th December 2.30pm Sharing Time

11th December 1.15pm – Play dress rehearsal

12th December 1.15pm – Play afternoon performance

13th  December 6pm – Play evening performance

15th December – Christmas Jumper Day

21st December – Christmas Party

22nd December – Last Day in School

8th January – Staff only in school

9th January – Children back in school

	Welcome Back
A huge welcome back to everybody after the summer holidays. Thank you for all of your good wishes, cards and gifts at the end of last year. The children are wonderful to teach and have all started back full of enthusiasm.

We welcome Mrs Hughes, a new teaching assistant who will be working in the afternoons in key stage 2.

Our class names have been updated to:

Foundation Phase/Miss Jesson = Dosbarth Caradog

Y3 and Y4/Miss Harrison Mrs Whitgreave = Dosbarth Buddug

Y5 and Y6/Mr Griffiths = Dosbarth Glyndŵr.

Our houses have also been updated to:

Tŷ Plassey (Green)

Tŷ Erddig (Blue)

Tŷ Hafod (Red)

Please could you bring any red, blue or green milk bottle tops into school as we aim to recycle them into house point tokens, to be counted each week. Thank you.

We will be sending out: a contact detail form to update;  a home-school agreement; an in-county visits consent form; a computer agreement and The Annual Governors’ Report to Parents, next week. Please return the forms that need returning by Friday 15th September, thank you.

	Parents’ Evening 

Parents evening will be held on Tuesday 12th September. It will be a general meeting, for parents to meet the new class teacher and establish the new routines. Class meetings will be at these times:
5.30pm – 6.00pm Dosbarth Caradog,

6.00pm – 6.30pm Dosbarth Buddug,

6.30pm – 7.00pm Dosbarth Glyndwr.

	 Website Update

There is now a facility for you to receive an email update every time something is added to the website. Look on the home page for the SUBSCRIBE button, add your email address and check your junk/clutter folders. We hope this new initiative will make it easier for everyone to be aware of what goes on in school. 
Every week, the newsletter will go onto the website in the, “Newsletters,” folder; last year it went into, “Latest News,” on a few occasions. The newsletter will continue to be put onto the noticeboard as a paper copy. Mrs Whitgreave has a new page called, “Mrs Whitgreave’s Heads-Up,” which will be used to give any direct messages from the headteacher. We hope that this will allow everyone access to school news and that it will all be easily accessible in the one place.

	Payments  Please could we encourage everyone to pay for school dinners, trips and swimming using the Civic Pay online system. This will enable parents to have access to their own accounts and get up to date balances. Thank you. 

	Attendance  Please can we all make a huge effort to get to school, on time by 8.55am. All parents of children who arrive late will be asked to sign the late book, as advised by our link attendance officer/Education Social Worker. Many thanks for your support.
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